
From: Matthew A. Marinec
To: Walter M. Shaub
Subject: Call with OGE Cancelled
Date: Monday, December 12, 2016 10:37:07 AM

Mr. McGahn’s Assistant Jo Lynch contacted me this morning to cancel today’s call with Mr. McGahn
and Ms. Donaldson.
Thank You,
Matthew Marinec, M.P.P.
Confidential Assistant to the Director
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Ave., NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005-3917
Tel. 202.482.9286
Visit OGE's website: www.oge.gov
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
















